
 

 

 Glen Ellyn Finance Commission 
 Glen Ellyn Civic Center 

 535 Duane Street 

 

 

 

 

 

 CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 

 
 Please be advised that the 

 Finance Commission meeting 

 scheduled for Friday, July 9, 2010 

 has been cancelled. 

  

The next meeting of the 

Finance Commission will be on 

Friday, July 16. 2010 

at 7:00 a.m. in Room 301 

of the Glen Ellyn Civic Center 

 

 
 Please call the Finance Department 

 at (630)547-5210 with any questions. 

 
 

     cc: Finance Commission Members 

Mark Pfefferman, Village President  

 Peter Cooper, Trustee Liaison  

 Steve Jones, Village Manager 

 Suzanne Connors, Village Clerk 

 Patti Underhill, Administrative Services Coordinator 

 Debbie Clewlow, Administrative Clerk 

 Jackie Chernesky, Administrative Clerk 

 John Norton, Multimedia Specialist 

  

 
 


